

AUGUST 2021 Vewsletter



Upcoming AUGUST EVENTS

JOIN US FOR GREAT EVENTS, FOOD, AND FUN! BRING A GUEST!

Tues., August 3 | Rotary

Fri., August 6 | JR PGA - Practice 3:30pm-4:30pm

Tues., August 10 | Rotary

Sat., August 14 | Ladies Golf - 9am

Sat., August 14 | JR PGA Tournament @ Quincy Country Club

Sun., August 15 | Men's Golf - 9am - Bloody Marys

Tues., August 17 | Rotary

Tues., August 17 | Ladies Golf - 5pm - 9 hole

Wed., August 18 | Ladies Luncheon - Triple Bogey & Dessert

Sat., August 21 | COURSE CLOSED 9am-2pm - Watlow Outing

Sun., August 22 | Pairs and Spares - 3pm

Tues., August 24 | Rotary

Tues., August 26 | Men's Golf - 1pm - Burgers & Brats



If you have not been able to play at HCC the golf course is in great shape. Please take time out to enjoy a round of golf with family and friends.

Pro Shop- I have recently received more men's shirts and outerwear. Fashion caps and visors for men & women have arrived. Please check us out!

August 21- The golf course will be closed from 9am-2pm for Watlow Electric Company golf outing. This is great business for HCC.

PGA Junior League - Practice is scheduled for **Friday**, **August 6, 3:30pm-4:30pm** and I have booked a match with Quincy Country Club on **Sat., August 14, 5:30pm**. This will be the final match of the year. We hope to have a pizza party if possible. Thanks to all the parents for their support and good behavior from the juniors.





GET IN TOUCH WITH US:

- 1200 Country Club Drive Hannibal, MO 63401
- **573-248-1123**
- clubmanager@hannibalcountryclub.com

VIEW MORE CLUB INFO ONLINE www.hannibalcountryclub.com

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/HannibalCountryClub

Use your camera on your phone to scan this code and go to our website right from this newsletter!







Janice Shaw, Board President

Thank you! Thank you! What a wonderful turnout we had at our annual "Swing and Splash"! With your generous support, donations and participation, the Club was able to raise over \$5000 for our patio and pool improvements! The 9-hole scramble was won in a playoff by the team consisting of Jay, Jimmy, Tyler Mosley and Andrew White and the pool events were a huge hit. It was truly a great day of fun and fellowship for our members.

Hats off to our golf pro, Steve Liter, as he had almost 30 young golfers attend his golf clinic. Our youth is where the club's future rests. Thank you, Steve, for a job well done.

Since Covid has raised its ugly head again, we are taking steps to ensure the members and staff are safe. We encourage all employees to get vaccinated, and if they are not, they will be required to wear a mask.

Our club has several new members bringing our total membership to 128 not including golf and pool memberships. We are growing!

The Board continues to monitor all our expenses and the club is doing well. The 2021 six month financials are available at the club house for your review. As with most restaurants the Club is experiencing staff shortages, higher food and labor costs. We have some large expenditures ahead of us such as the pool improvements, rental house, club house, mowing equipment and extremely high water bills which we are working with the Board of Public Works.

The Board is currently working on a five year long range plan. We are interested in your vision for the future of the club. Please send us your thoughts and ideas.

The course looks great, the pool is busy, so come out and enjoy all the Club has to offer.









2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Janice Shaw: President Jill Ricker: Vice President

Liz Jones: Secretary

Jeff Bross Mac Fisher Steve Carroll **Amber O'Donnell Dolly Athman Tyler Mosley**

CLUB MANAGER: Jeana Shepard

GOLF PROFESSIONAL: Steve Liter

GREENS/GROUNDS KEEPER: Robert Rigney

CHEF: Debbie Fortman

BAR/EVENTS MANAGER: Katie Fortman

SERVER MANAGER: Robin Harden

Reminder! **EVERY WEDNESDAY**

We are having a drawing for a \$50 food credit for everyone who joins us for dinner.

You must have ordered a dinner this night to be eligible to win drawing. But not present to win. We will draw and notify the winner. If there is no winner, the prize will increase \$25 per week, capping at \$300 until there is a winner. PLUS enjoy our comfort food special!

